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Victorian Energy Efficiency Target Regulations 2018 

NOTICE OF PRODUCT LISTING AND SUSPENSION 

Notice is hereby given under regulations 37D(1) and (2) of the Victorian Energy Efficiency 

Target Regulations 2018 of an amendment to the Secretary’s Product List made on 25 

October 2024.  

This notice is of the listing of the products contained in Schedule 1 on the Secretary’s Product 

list, and the suspension of products contained in Schedule 2 from the Secretary’s Product 

List, on 8 September 2025 under regulation 37C(1) and (2) of the Victorian Energy 

Efficiency Target Regulations 2018.  

The Secretary’s Product List is available for inspection at any Department of Energy, 

Environment and Climate Action office, and at: www.energy.vic.gov.au.  

The Secretary’s Product List can also be obtained by contacting the Department of Energy, 

Environment and Climate Action by post at PO Box 500 East Melbourne VIC 8002, by phone 

on (03) 9032 1310 or by email at energy.upgrades@deeca.vic.gov.au. 

John Bradley 

Secretary to the Department of Energy, Environment and Climate Action 

  

http://www.energy.vic.gov.au/
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Schedule 1 

Brand Product Product type 

AEG NII64G00FZ Induction cooktop  

AEG NIK85M00FZ Induction cooktop  

AEG NIK95I00FZ Induction cooktop  

Ariston NIS952FBAUS Induction cooktop  

Artusi CAID4PG Induction cooktop  

Asko HI2632FBG1 Induction cooktop  

Asko HI2642FBG1 Induction cooktop  

Asko HI2842FBG1 Induction cooktop  

Beko BRC916IMB Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Beko BRC916IMB-BL Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Beko BRC916IMB-C Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Beko BRC916IMB-R Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Belling BCD64CE Induction cooktop 

Belling BCD64INF Induction cooktop 

Bosch PXV890DV5E Induction cooktop 

Delonghi DEF1407INDMB Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Delonghi DEF1407INDSS Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Delonghi DMX64INLTC2 Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Delonghi PRO66MALIN Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Delonghi PRO66MXLIN Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Domain IND60G Induction cooktop 

Domain IND77EC Induction cooktop 

Domain IND90EC Induction cooktop 

Euromaid EFS9010AINDB Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Euromaid EFS9010CERS  Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

ILVE PMI127S3SS Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

La Germania AMN964IENNE Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Miele KM7575FL2FL Induction cooktop 

NEFF T66YYY4C0H-AG Induction cooktop 

NEFF T66YYY4C0H-BB Induction cooktop 

NEFF T66YYY4C0H-DB Induction cooktop 

NEFF T66YYY4C0H-MS Induction cooktop 

NEFF T68YYY4C0H-AG Induction cooktop 
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NEFF T68YYY4C0H-BB Induction cooktop 

NEFF T68YYY4C0H-DB Induction cooktop 

NEFF T68YYY4C0H-MS Induction cooktop 

Smeg HOBD682D2 Induction cooktop 

Smeg SAI3963B Induction cooktop 

Technika TFS9010AINDMB Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

V-ZUG 3106265002 Induction cooktop 

V-ZUG 3111400009 Induction cooktop 

Westinghouse WHI632BE Induction cooktop 

Westinghouse WHI743BC Induction cooktop 

Westinghouse WHI942BE Induction cooktop 

Beko BFC60IPAN Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni HER105I3EAVT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni HER105I3ENET Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni HER125I2EAVT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni HER125I2ENET Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni HER125I2EXT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni HER95I1EXT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni HER95I2EXT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO105I2EART Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO105I2EBIT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO105I2ECAT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO105I2EGIT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO105I2ENET Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO105I2EROT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO105I2EXT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO105I3EART Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO105I3EBIT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO105I3ECAT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO105I3EGIT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  
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Bertazzoni PRO105I3ENET Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO105I3EROT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO105I3EXT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO115I3EART Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO115I3EBIT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO115I3EGIT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO115I3ENET Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO115I3EROT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO115I3EXT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO125I2EART Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO125I2EBIT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO125I2EGIT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO125I2ENET Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO125I2EROT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO125I2EXT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO95I2EART Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO95I2EBIT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO95I2ECAT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO95I2EGIT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO95I2ENET Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO95I2EROT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

Bertazzoni PRO95I2EXT Free-standing combined 
induction cooktop product  

ERS Tech ERS-IC365NP Induction cooktop 

ERS Tech ERS-IC365NPB Induction cooktop 

ERS Tech ERS-IC470NP Induction cooktop 

ERS Tech ERS-IC470NPB Induction cooktop 

ERS Tech ERS-IC9590FM Induction cooktop 

Bora PUXA2 Induction cooktop 
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Bora PUXA2R Induction cooktop 

Bora PUXU2 Induction cooktop 

Bora PUXU2R Induction cooktop 

 

Schedule 2 

Brand Product Product type 

Bertazzoni P906IM3G5NE Induction cooktop 

 


